

RECEIVED INFRASTRUCTURE SERVICES DIV. ADMIN.

2013 FEB -8 AM 11: 46

Pamela Opyd Development Manager

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL

February 6, 2013

Mr. Jeffrey Polenske, City Engineer City of Milwaukee; Infrastructure Services Division 841 N. Broadway; Rm. 701 Milwaukee, WI 53202

RE: Common Council File No.: 080494

Dear Mr. Polenske:

The purpose of this letter is to withdraw the vacation request of a portion of East Ogden Avenue between North Milwaukee and North Jefferson that was submitted to the City by Reis Kayser and introduced to the Common Council on July 30, 2008. This vacation is no longer required. Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have. My direct number is (708) 445-1762 and my email address is popyd@rscrealestate.com.

Sincerely,

**RSC & Associates** 

Pamela L. Opyd

cc: Richard Curto James Leedom

Anthony DeRosa